
 הודעה מס' 1 מיום 3.2.2021
 

1. We hereby remind bidders that as per previous announcements, the deadline for 
purchasing the ITT documents is Thursday 4.2.21 at 16:00 Israeli time. 
 

2. Following requests received, a shortened version (including most of the commercial, 
technical and operational aspects) of the international media rights package (package 3) 
of the ITT documents is being translated to English and will be available by Friday to 
bidders for this package. The translation has been undertaken for the convenience of the 
bidders only and it is hereby clarified that in discrepancies, the Hebrew version shall 
take precedence over the translated version. In such cases, relying solely on the 
translated version lies with the bidder in question. 

 
  

 


